
 
N O T I C E 

Date: 17.01.2024  

 

This is to inform all the students that a fake 

notice has been circulated regarding a 

holiday in Maharaja Srischandra College 

today. College is open today (17.01.2024). The 

students are requested to attend the classes. 

 

Students are also asked to follow college 

website, College Notice Board and official 

whatsapp groups for authentic information. 

 

                     
        (S. K. Chakraborty)  

      Principal 

     

      


